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RETURN THIS AMENDMENT TO THE ISSUING OFFICE AT: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS IS NOT AN ORDER                                            DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED:  March 4, 2019 
 

 
RFP CLOSING DATE AND TIME:  2:00 p.m. on March 13, 2019 (Changed!) 
 
This amendment is for informational purposes only and need not be returned to the State. 
 
This amendment extends the Deadline for Receipt of Proposals and answers questions asked by a 
potential offerors as of March 1, 2019. 
 
1. EXTEND the Deadline for Receipt of Proposals to 2:00 p.m. on March 13, 2019.  
 
Revise all other dates shown in the RFP to reflect the additional number of days. 
 
Offerors who have already submitted a proposal in response to this RFP may submit a revised 
proposal based on information within this amendment at their sole discretion. If a revised proposal is 
submitted it must be received no later than the new deadline of 2:00 p.m. on March 13, 2019. 
 
2. Question: Does the helipad need to have been engineered? Having been engineered means a 
marine architect has designed or signed off on the helipad as being safe to handle helicopter 
operations and has issued that in writing. 
 
    Response: The helipad does not have to be engineered. The helipad must be capable of  
    supporting a helicopter landing and tiedown. 
 
3. Question: Does the helipad need to be on the stern of the vessel? 
 
    Response: No. Stern, bow, or midship helipads are all acceptable. 
 
4. Question: Does the helipad need to allow for full access/maintenance of the helicopter to include 
tail rotor? 
 
    Response: Full access is preferred but not required. 
 
 
 

 

 
RFP TITLE:   As-Needed Marine Vessel Services for AVO Support 
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5. This amendment is for informational purposes only and need not be returned to the State.  
Offerors who have already submitted a proposal in response to this RFP may submit a revised 
proposal based on information within this amendment at their sole discretion. If a revised proposal is 
submitted it must be received no later than the new deadline of 2:00 p.m. on March 13, 2019. 
 
 
 //Signed Copy on File// 
 Jim Sonnier 
 Procurement Specialist III 
 PHONE: (907) 269-8687 
 TDD: (907) 269-8411 
 FAX: (907) 269-8909 
 EMAIL: dnr.ssd.procurement@alaska.gov 
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